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Friday 10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I hope this email finds you well. 
  
Word of the week  
Next week the word of the week is pretentious, meaning trying to appear or sound more important 
or clever than you are. For example, his response was full of pretentious nonsense.   
  
Student success 
Judo success - We have previously mentioned Jamie Leroux in Year 10 for his judo triumphs.  Jamie 
has recently won Gold at the Welsh Open which is another fantastic result.  This has been a hugely 
successful year for Jamie who won the U18 English National title in his very first competition after 
moving up to this new age category.  Jamie also won European Gold when he travelled to Belgium to 
compete in the Brabant Open.  Jamie won all his fights in Belgium and was interviewed by a local TV 
channel about this win and his passion for Judo. Congratulations and keep working hard Jamie 
World Trampolining Championships - We have also previously mentioned Naana Oppon in Y12 
regarding her tumbling success. Naana was recently on CBBC Newsround on Tuesday 7th discussing 
her newest challenge as she prepares for the World Trampolining Championships  that are taking 
place in Birmingham this week.   
  
Talent Competition 
Denbigh School is pleased to welcome the return of the Denbigh School Talent show.  The show will 
take place on the 13th December at 7pm and will be judged by the House Champions, along with Mr 
Stewart as MC. The creative arts team are looking for a wide variety of acts to audition for a spot on 
the night, auditions will be held on the 15th November after school in the Meeting Hall.  If your child 
would like more information please ask them to speak to a member of the creative arts team.  We 
look forward to this exciting evening and will give more information closer to the time.  
  
Battle of the Bands 
Battle of the Bands - The Buckinghamshire Music Trust has launched its 9th battle of the bands. This 
is a fantastic and highly competitive competition with the grand final taking place at the Old Town 
Hall in High Wycombe.  See more information to entre here. 
  
Denbigh Association Christmas Bazaar 
We are very excited to be holding our Christmas Bazaar on Friday 8th December this year.  Each year 
we hold a raffle to raise money on this evening.  We would very much like to hear from any 
parent/carer who would be able to offer any raffle prizes - such as  vouchers from their place of 
work (we have had vouchers donated for hairdressers, museums, spa experiences etc).  If you are 
able to offer such a prize Mr Myers, Deputy Headteacher, would love to hear from you - please email 
myersp@denbigh.net.  We would also like to give you prior warning that we will have very limited 
facilities to be able to change notes into coins - therefore it would be a good idea to start to look 

https://www.bucksmusic.org/botb/


around the house for any change that you do have to bring in on the night.  We look forward to 
seeing as many of you as possible on the evening of the 8th December at 5.30pm. 
  
Have a lovely weekend.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Dr A Frame 
Headteacher 

 


